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1.  I did not add the language concerning chapter 30 permits for the river restoration
in the case of the dam in Beaver Dam Lake being removed. The language is not
necessary because DNR already has that authority to issue permits.  Also, I am not
sure whether DNR issues chapter 30 permits to itself or if the U.S. Forest Service
would need to get a DNR permit.  If you think some additional language is needed
please call me.

2.  I have not taken any steps to ensure the accuracy of the legal description, but I did
take out one “SW 1/4” in the legal description contained in Sarah’s e−mail dated
November 17, 2008, because the phrase was set forth twice.  Please check the legal
description carefully.  The abbreviations used in the description are the ones we use
for the statutes.

Mary Gibson−Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−3215


